Welcome

Thank you for you interest towards the proposed
Westmoor solar photovoltaic (PV) and Battery Energy
Storage System (BESS) project. We hope you find our
material interesting and informative.

We have developed these boards and questionnaire to
complement the information provided on our website. We
are aiming to submit a planning application by the end of
June 2025 but, before we do, it's important to listen to
the public's views on the proposal so that these can be
considered within the ongoing design process. Please
take a moment to complete the questionnaire, available
on the project website, and provide any comments.
Otherwise, please email or write to us to share your
feedback: developmentukeabeienergy.com

Please tind the following information on our consultation boards:

Abei Energy

Why this site

Our proposal

Construction trattic management
Biodiveristy and landscape enhancements

BESS fire satety
QOutline development programme
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